
Dear Children

I will be visiting Glapton Academy on 

TUESDAY DECEMBER 19th 2023.

If you would like to see me, please ask your grown up to bring 
you to the KS2 hall between 3.30pm and 4.45pm. 

I will be in my grotto!

Tea, coffee and mince pies will be available for your grown up 
to buy while they wait. We have some festive stalls for them 

to visit too including our really popular 
‘Secret Wrapping Room’.

Put the date in your diaries.


